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A message from the Principal…………….. 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Term 3 at Tammin Primary School 

We started our term with school photos. Students celebrated NAIDOC day where we 

worked together to begin our bush tucker garden, we made kangaroo stew and 

damper and read dreamtime stories together. Some of our students represented    

Tammin Primary in the Interschool Cross Country in Meckering. We had Book Week 

where students dressed up and talked about their favourite books and characters. We 

had our Dudes Day event with breakfast and games of footy and cricket. The K-2     

students performed their assembly item ‘Banana Banana Meatball’ and classroom 

teachers held open classrooms for parents and families to view and celebrate their 

children’s work over the year.  

 

Athletics Carnival  

Congratulations to all students for their amazing efforts at our Athletics Carnival on    

Friday. It was fantastic to see you all working together during our team games and 

showing great sportsmanship during the competitions. 

 

Good luck to those students chosen to represent Tammin in the upcoming Interschool 

Carnival held in Cunderdin.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Bush Fire Season  

Attached to this newsletter is some kid-friendly information regarding how to keep safe 

during bush fire season. Tammin Primary School has been added to the Bush Fire Zone 

Register for the 2023-2024 seasons. This means our school has a Bush Fire risk assessment 

and procedure in case of emergency. Students will be participating in a bush fire drill 

next week. Families will be notified of the date.   

 

Thank you,  

Emma De Cinque  

Principal  



Claire Swann  
Claire has demonstrated 

an outstanding attitude 

towards all learning areas. 

She has excelled when 

asked to take on the role 

of teacher when working 

with her peers.  
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Ruby Johnson  
For her hard work this term! 

Ruby, you have improved so 

much over this term as your 

confidence continues to 

grow. It is great to see you 

always showing kindness  

towards others.   
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Congratulations to our Merit Certificate 

Award  winners and the K—2 Class for  

a fantastic job with their assembly item 

‘Banana Banana Meatball’. 
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